Pleasant Grove High School proudly presents L. Frank Baum’s The Wizard of Oz.
Come join us on the Yellow Brick Road with Dorothy, Scarecrow, Tin Man, Lion, and Toto too in this
classic musical. Enjoy all your favorite songs as you journey “Somewhere over the Rainbow.”
Performances run from Monday February 2™ through Saturday February 7" 2015. For more information
and online ticketing, go to pghsdrama.com

Showtimes:
Nightly, Monday February 2" — Saturday February 7" at 7:00 PM
Matinee, Saturday February 7™ at 2:00 PM

Ticket Information:

$8 — Adults

$7 — Students and Seniors

S5 — Children 12 & Under (2 & under free if sitting on a lap)
Purchase reserve seating at pghsdrama.com or showtix4u.com.
Tickets are also available at the door.

Location:

Pleasant Grove High School
700 E 200 S, Pleasant Grove UT
801-610-8170

Production information:

The Wizard of Oz

By L. Frank Baum

With Music and Lyrics by Harold Arlen and E.Y. Harburg

Background Music by Herbert Stothart

Dance and Vocal Arrangements by Peter Howard

Orchestration by Larry Wilcox

Adapted by John Kane for the Royal Shakespeare Company

Based upon the Classical Motion Picture owned by Turner Entertainment Co. and distributed in all media
by Warner Bros
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